
From: Joyner, Dan (MOECC) [mailto:Dan.Joyner@ontario.ca]  
Sent: October 23, 2015 8:45 AM 
To: Lusk, Warren (MOECC); Al-Amry, Amry 
Cc: Peter Brant; Knappett, Christine (MOECC); Sandra Green; roy.angelow@aandc-aadnc.gc.ca 
Subject: Re: Automatic reply: Resumption of Drilling - Highway 49 - Union Gas pipeline relocation 
project, Review of Proposed Action Plans and Draft Groundwater Report 
 
Hi Warren,   thanks!   
 
Please see attached photos.. ditch west side of Gussy Road, south of 13 Gussy. Photos taken as the road 
bends westerly. You can see 13 Gussy in the background in the one photograph. Although not assessed 
this material appears to be drilling fluid . 
 
 
I pointed out this location to  Union Gas and Stantec and recommended that they ensure that it is 
reviewed during the drilling. This supports the need for a response to your recommendation with 
respect to the drilling strategy. 
 
Cheers, 
Dan. 
 
  
From: Lusk, Warren (MOECC) 
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 08:30 
To: Joyner, Dan (MOECC) 
Subject: Automatic reply: Resumption of Drilling - Highway 49 - Union Gas pipeline relocation project, 
Review of Proposed Action Plans and Draft Groundwater Report 
 
I am away until October 26, 2015.  I may be checking my Email from time to time during this time period.  
 
If you require a Technical Support Section response please contact Mr. Greg Faaren, Supervisor at 613-
540-6872 or Mr. Peter Taylor, Manager, at 613-540-6884.   
 
Take care,   
  
Warren 
 
Warren Lusk P.Geo.  
Provincial Officer 634  
Hydrogeologist  
Water Resources Unit  
Technical Support Section  
Eastern Region  
613-540-6855 
 



  



 


